
As a longtime resident of Colorado – I can remember when coming to Parker seemed like an all-day 
drive since it was a dirt road – and you’d be hard pressed to get me out of the state.  I moved to 
Cottonwood in 1992 when there were 4 stop lights on Parker Road and the “dip” in Jordan was great 
fun.  I have enjoyed living in the neighborhood and have seen it’s many changes over the years.  Along 
with Parker’s and Cottonwood’s growth, I felt it was time to get more involved with the community, and 
while I understand the need for development, there is also the necessity to balance a vibrant 
community with limited resources.   

I’m excited for the opportunity to help Cottonwood Water provide options for our water supply now 
and in the future. 


